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September 11, 2019 

 
In Support of Bike Lanes  

 

Whereas, ​promoting the safety of students is a primary responsibility of Student Senate. 

Whereas, ​biking is a primary mode of transportation for students within the Winona community. 

Whereas, ​the creation of bike-friendly infrastructure, especially along Huff Street, would protect the 
safety of students and allow greater movement throughout the city. 

Therefore, be it resolved,​ WSUSS recommends President Ellgen write a letter of support on behalf of the 
student body in favor of the proposed bike striping project to be presented at the September 16th, 
2019 Winona City Council meeting. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Benjamin Ellgen  
President​ | Winona State University Student Senate  


